
 
The Family Support team are excited to announce that we now have our 
very own school pantry in place to support our families and young 
people. The school pantry is being supported by MCKS Charitable 
Foundation. 
  
How do parents/families access this? 

  
You can request a grocery bag through your child’s tutor team or the family 
support team. Please see the email contacts below. 
 
The family support team will then put together a grocery bag that can be 
sent home with the young person or given to the you if you collect your 
child from school. 
  
Is there a limit on how often a family can request a grocery bag? 

  
We want this to be a facility that all parents and carers can access and 
particularly in times of need. However, we have no way of telling how 
quickly supplies will last between the deliveries to school, so this will be 
reviewed on a case-by-case basis.   
  
 
What will be included in the grocery bag? 

  
Dried foods, tins, cereal/cereal bars, pasta, long life milk, cooking sauces 
etc and on occasions we will get toiletries.  We cannot, however, accept 
requests, a grocery bag will be made up of a variety of the foods listed 
above.  

   
For more information please contact: 01872 264221 

 
familysupport@oaktreeschoolcornwall.co.uk 

 


